INFORMATION PAPER

TO:

Nelson County Board of Education

FROM:
Janice Lantz 
SUBJECT:
Public Hearing Report: Facilities Master Plan
DATE:
May 6, 2010
ISSUE:
A Local/State public hearing was held at the Nelson County Board of Education on May 4, 2010, at 5:31 p.m. (local time.) The purpose of the public hearing was to propose a new District Facility Plan developed by the Nelson County Local Planning Committee.   The Local Planning Committee voted 17-0 in favor of the proposed new plan and the Board of Education voted 5-0 to approve the new plan.   The new Plan will now be submitted to the Kentucky Department of Education for approval.
